August 27, 1976

"Take Thirty"

CBUT - Television
700 Hamilton Street
Vancouver, B.C.
Canada V6B 4A2

Dear Sirs,

The performance of Eleanor Collons on the "Take Thirty"
show of August 17, 1976, was such a delight that we are
blessing the day we had cable installed. That one show will
more than compensate for several months' charges.

Congratulations to everyone connected to the show! (the
musicians seemed to enjoy Eleanor's singing as much as we
did). It was such an excellent program that we wonder why
it could not be shown on prime time. Everyone we thought of
calling in our excitement was working. At my urging, my
husband rushed home from the office, missing all but the
last song. Even that one song was worth his risking a
speeding ticket, he insisted.

The selections sung on that particular half hour were so
choice that we would love to see a rerun. In addition, we
would recommend regular presentation of Eleanor Collins at
an hour when many more people can view and thrill to this
beautiful person. Eleanor's radiance could uplift millions
on both sides of the international border.

Thank you for a wonderful show! We look forward to a repeat
of this exceptionally impressive production. You are
welcome to our spontaneous slogan: MORE! MORE! OF
ELEANOR!!!

Yours enthusiastically,
David and Katharine Shaw

10040 Occidental Avenue South
Seattle, Washington 98168



